
Dear Students and Families, 

Welcome to the 2025–26 school year with the Fowlerville Online Learning Academy (FOLA)! 
We’re excited to partner with you for a successful year of learning. 

FOLA provides students in elementary, junior high, and high school with the flexibility of 
online learning while maintaining the support of certified teachers and a local mentor. High 
school students have access to a number of different programs, designed to support individual 
learning needs. All students will also have access to a staffed support lab while school is in 
session, ensuring help is always available when needed. 

Open Lab Hours:​
Monday - Thursday 8:30am to 3:00pm 

Mentor Contacts: 

Mr. Kitchen: kitchenl@fowlervilleschools.org 

Mrs. Conley: conleyc@fowlervilleschools.org 

TC Mrs. Milam:  milamt@fowlervilleschools.org 

Mentors will be reaching out soon to review schedules and confirm coursework. If you haven’t 
registered yet, it’s not too late—students can still enroll in the program. 

To participate in FOLA, students must be enrolled in Fowlerville Community Schools. If you 
have any questions about enrollment, coursework, or program details, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me directly at 517-223-6040 or zajasn@fowlervilleschools.org. 

We look forward to an engaging and successful school year! 

Warm regards,​
Nick Zajas​
Principal  
Fowlerville Online Learning Academy 
 


